
 

SUNSHINE KIDS MCMURRAY 2025 

It is September!! It is the beginning of my favroite time of year. It 

is time for the -BER months!!! All good things happen in those 

months and I AM LIVING FOR IT!!!! 

A lot of our kiddos are making the transition into the older 

classroom effective the Tuesday after Labor Day. Myself as well as 

my team will do all that we can to ensure that the transition is as 

smooth and easy as it can possibly be. Please at anytime, if you 

have any questions, comments or concerns, let us know!  

Preschool parents-don’t forget, the Show N Tell schedule will start 

the week of Labor Day as well. Please make sure that your child 

is only bringing a item that can fit in his/her cubby on their 

scheduled day. PLEASE nothing that is alive!  

During the month of September, the teachers will also be 

completing the developmental assessments on the children in 

their rooms. At this time, if you would like to schedule a 

parent/teacher conference, please feel free to let me know.  

Mark on your calendars-more details to come, Sunshine Kids 

Trunk or Treat will be on Friday, 10/24/25.  

Lastly, Sunshine Kids is hiring!! If you know someone who knows 

someone, please send them our way!! Hiring at all 3 locations!  

I hope everyone has a safe and happy month of September!  


